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Patron – Brigadier The Honourable David Thomson, MC (RL)
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02 98975204     MOBILE 0411764603  schefpara@digisurf.com.au

                      Minutes of the meeting held at Museum on 27th October 2006

Opening of meeting by secretary at 10:55
Present: Frank Angyal JP, Ian Morrison, Jim Underwood, Pam Webster and Serving member.

Apologies: J Wrigley, D.Morris
Correspondence:  It was unanimously moved that all incoming and outgoing correspondence be endorsed. 
Chairman’s Report

Firstly, let me offer my apologies for not attending; I’ll be away on business. 

The opening of the Museum on 21st September went very well, although the Battalion was very nervous about the numbers due to a lack of list of invited guests.

There will be formal invitations and a guest list for the next opening when we move to BHQ. 

The team that assembled the 18th Sept were: Frank Angyal, Pam Webster, Graeme Webster, Jim Underwood, Jim Wrigley, Daryl Green, Bill Field and David Morris. 

The RSM and CO came by to check on the progress. 

Maj. Gen. Smethurst arrived on Wednesday to help finalise the dress settings on the mannequins. 

All items to be displayed were laid out on Monday and then progressively worked on, including trips to the Art shop for framing. 

Display cases and mannequins were picked up on Wednesday and assembled. 

Garry, Pam and Graeme worked into Wednesday night at the Museum to finalise displays and David worked on his speech and other last minute items. 

Overall the ceremony went well, with David Morris as M.C.

Brig. The Hon. David Thomson led us in a prayer and one minutes silence was observed. 
David Morris outlined the work done to get the museum opened. 

Jim Underwood outlined the history of the Battalion. 

Maj. Gen. Smethurst then spoke about the Battalion and declared the Museum open. 

The invited guests and visitors proceeded to inspect the Museum and all were impressed. 

There is still a lot of work to be done with the labelling of various displays explaining why they are there and their significance. 

Opening hours are to be posted on the web site. 

Visitors must be escorted and so arrangements must be made with Frank or me to organise this. Our contact details should be on the web site (mobile numbers only) for this reason. 

Safety procedures have to be established to cover the visitors and the Museum. 

Once again, I thank everyone for their effort in getting the Museum open. 

Regards, 

David Morris

Chairman 

Moved by Frank Angyal and Jim Underwood. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Cash at Bank


01/07/2006


$1717.66





Total



$8414.00

Matters arising out of previous meeting 

· Museum was successful in opening

· Received all grants and they have been spent accordingly 

Moved by Frank Angyal and Pam Webster. 

Conservator’s Report 

Pam Webster is still working on the photos. It is a long and tedious task. 
Secretary’s Report

Raffle was drawn at 07:30. There were 6 serving members present. First prize – laptop computer: John Cahill; Second Prize – Barry Gissell: Portable DVD Player; Third prize- David Wilson; 4RAR Commando Plaque.

· It was decided to hold 6 meetings a year. Under the constitution we can have electronic meetings – section 19.2.2. This was moved by Jim Underwood and Pam Webster.

· There are Indemnity release forms for both adults and children for visiting the museum. 

· Ian Morrison has made signs for the Museum re: steps, etc. We thank him. 

Close of meeting at 11:10. 

Next meeting will be 19th January 2007 at 11:00am. 

Frank Anginal JP




Jim Underwood

Secretary/Director




Director

27th October 2006




27th October 2006
………………………………


………………………………..

Since I won’t be seeing you before the 19th January 2007, I wish you all a safe and happy Christmas!!!

